
Road Watch Advisory for the City of Fort Myers  

 

 
East Water Storage Tank and Pump Station 

May 2022  

 

Beginning June 2021, contractors for the City of Fort Myers start construction of the new East 

Water Storage Tank and Pump Station.  The facility is located at 12019 Treeline Avenue, on 

the east side of Treeline Avenue near Silver Ridge Boulevard.  The project also includes 

installation of off-site water main pipe along Treeline Avenue.  Crews are expected to work 

Monday through Friday and some weekends when necessary.  The project is expected to be 

completed November 2022.     

 

Treeline Avenue – Motorists should prepare for trucks staging in the Treeline Avenue 

northbound turn lane between Plantation Gardens Drive and Silver Ridge Boulevard. 

 

Motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists should use caution and be aware of construction 

equipment and vehicles working in the project area and entering Treeline Avenue. 

 

This schedule may be subject to change due to inclement weather and unforeseen underground 

conditions.  For more project information, contact the City’s public information consultant, 

Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at 239-337-1071 or via e-mail to info@fortmyersutilities.com. 
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